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Year 1 have had lots of fun making puppets.  We made characters from the story of Little Red Riding Hood.  We had 
to design, cut, attach the 2 pieces and decorate them. Don’t they look fantastic? Please see our facebook page for 
more photos. 

             

Dear Parents/Carers 

You may be aware that the Anti-violence Bee has arrived in Crewe Town Centre. 

Following on from the successful visit of the knife Angel sculpture last year, the Anti-Violence Bee represents Crewe’s 
continued zero tolerance towards violence and aggression of any kind. 

It is FREE to visit and is displayed on memorial square in Crewe. The giant monument has been made by British 
Ironworks from thousands of weapons, including knives and guns that have been collected from the streets of 
Manchester as part of a police amnesty. 

On 22nd May our Year 5 and 6 pupils will be walking to Crewe to visit the Bee and to hear a talk from our local PCSO 
about anti-violence. 

The monument is truly impressive, so why not pay it a visit yourself before it moves on to another town at the end of 
May. 

Have a lovely weekend. 

Mrs J Nurse, School Principal 

 

 

 

 

    

 

 

 

 



  

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Mrs Nurse’s Special 
Award 

 

 Sann for brilliant effort 
and concentration in 
reading group 
 

 Daisy for great progress 
with times tables 

 
 

 Katelynn for quiet 
determination and hard 
work preparing for her 
assessments 

          

 

 

Please label all 
uniform items. 
 
We have lots of lost 
property without 
names and are 
unable to return it 
to the correct child. 

Thank you. 

 

 

 



 

      Cup Winners       

Class 1: Tommy for a super effort wih his maths activity 

Class 2: Hunter for trying hard with his maths task 

Class 3:   Chloe for working independently and creating her puppet of Little Red Riding Hood 

Class 4: Jackson for completing every part of his puppet independently 

Class 5:   Laura for being very kind and helpful 

Class 6:     Benjamin for consistently doing his best homework 

Class 7:    Nikola for  being a kind friend and helping others 

Class 8:    Robert for making some really good 3D shapes in DT 

Class 9: Wayne for making a real effort to improve her times tables recall 

Class 10: Vinny for showing great resilience and determination when learning times tables 

Class 11: Felicia for a great effort at high jump in PE 

Class 12: Hani for always trying her best and making great improvements 

Class 13: Philip for an improved attitude and trying really hard in class 

Class 14: Richie for always working hard and trying his best 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 

Attendance 

National average 
Primary School 
attendance 

96% 

Overall school 
attendance to date 95.15% 
Overall school  
attendance last week 95.14% 
Nursery 
Mrs Taylor 90.4% 
Class 1 
Mrs Kettle & 
Miss Hooker 

93.5% 
Class 2 
Mrs Grocott 97.2% 

Class 3 
Miss Booth & 
Mrs Clewes 

92.7% 
Class 4  
Mrs Hampshire 
 

98.1% 

Class 5 
Miss Croucher 

94.5% 
Class 6 
Mrs Poulson-Green 

91.6% 

Class 7 
Miss Oliver 95.6% 

Class 8 
Miss Lee 90.8% 

Class 9 
Miss Gough 100% 

Class 10 
Miss Iddenden 93.9% 

Class 11 
Mrs Dewey 98.0% 

Class 12 
Miss Marshall 84.3% 

Class 13 
Mrs Kelly 91.5% 

Class 14 
Mrs Taylor 

100% 

 

 

   Dates for your DiaryIA  

16th May  Special lunch for Smile Month 

17-22 May  School Book Fair – daily from 3-3.25pm 

17th May   PTA Express Yourself Day 

24th May 9.00am Y5 Visit to Safety Central 

24th May 3.20pm School closes for Whit break 

25th June 9.00am Y4 Visit to Chester 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Homemade Pizza 
Pasta Carbonara 

BBQ Pulled Pork Wrap 
Tuna Pasta Bake  

Roast Chicken 
Roast Quorn Fillet 

Beefburger or 
Veggiburger 

Fish Star and Chips 
Vegetable Frittata 

Ham/cheese/tuna Ham / Cheese / Tuna Ham / Cheese / Tuna Ham / Cheese / Tuna Ham / Cheese / Tuna 

 

Lunchtime Menu - week 2 - w/c 13 May 2024 

 
 

 

School closes for the Whitsun break on 24th May and 
re-opens on 3rd June at 8.45am. We hope you have a 

safe and enjoyable week. 

 


